
National HealthCare Group is pleased to share with you the first of our general practitioner updates, keeping you in
touch and informed with bitesize news from the Group. 

As one of the largest general practitioner networks in the country with more than 3 000 doctors and an impressive
national footprint, it is important that we reach out to one another, to remain connected and engaged. After all, as the
African proverb so wisely tells us:

“If you want to go fast, go alone. If you want to go far, go together.”

Growing business together
Bolstered by the reach and level of service that this national general practitioner network offers, National HealthCare
continues to make inroads into broadening healthcare access, most recently by partnering with prestigious new
clients such as TymeBank, with app-based service TymeHealth, and now Standard Bank with the newly launched
BeWell product which we are about to unveil to you. So, keep reading. 

Are you ready for BeWell?
Right now it is all about BeWell, a brand new funding solution that will provide easy access to private primary
healthcare. The product, which is marketed under the Standard Bank brand is being launched with three product
options. 

BeWell is at present being launched to Standard Bank’s corporate clients, a market that employs in excess of five
million, medically uninsured employees and will provide employers with the opportunity to provide their employees
with access to affordable private primary healthcare services.

What does this mean to you? 
As a valued National HealthCare Group stakeholder we are sharing the news of this partnership with you to ensure
that you will be ready to receive this influx of new patients.

We believe this partnership will be instrumental in delivering inclusivity and ease of access to primary healthcare for
many currently uninsured employees who will in the coming weeks and months be making their way to your practice. 

It is through partnerships such as these that we are positively impacting your business. Please look out for updates
from us on further developments.

Best wishes
Dr Reinder Nauta and Patrick Lubbe
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